
 

   
 
 
On behalf of the American Cancer Society, the American Diabetes Association, and 
the American Heart Association, we are pleased to provide you with the following 
materials regarding physical education and health education in schools: 
 
 A joint statement and fact sheet on physical education. 
 A joint statement and fact sheet on health education.  

 
These documents were developed through an on-going collaboration between our 
three organizations on issues related to the prevention of cancer, diabetes, heart 
disease, and stroke.   
 
Please feel free to use this information in support of your organization’s efforts to 
improve the health of our nation’s schoolchildren.  We invite you to contact us when 
specific opportunities arise in which our organizations may be helpful in furthering 
the cause of health education and physical education in schools.  
 
Thanks, 
 

           
John R. Seffrin, PhD 
Chief Executive Officer 
American Cancer Society, Inc. 

Larry Hausner 
Chief Executive Officer 
American Diabetes Association 

M. Cass Wheeler 
Chief Executive Officer 
American Heart Association 

 


